
From: Clark, Alex <aclark@sccommerce.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 4/4/2014 5:00:26 PM
Subject: Bobby's welcome letter 

Attachments: Heritage Welcome Hitt on Letterhead.doc

Hey Katherine,

I apologize for the late email on a Friday afternoon but wanted to follow-up on Bobby's welcome letter. If 
approved, we'll get him to sign these Monday so they'll be ready for packet assembly day! ;)

Thanks,
Alex

Alex Clark
Deputy Director of Marketing and Communications
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0685 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
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